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Dear Families 

 

Christmas comes but once a year and to celebrate we are organising a Christmas raffle.  

 

We have created some lovely hampers with parent help and have some Tesco Gift Cards as well for prizes.  

We are extremely grateful for all the donations we have received. 

 

Tickets cost £1 per 5 tickets (a strip) and will be sent home today with each child. 

 

If you wish to purchase any and be in with a chance to win some amazing prizes, then please return with the 

purchaser’s name, and the name of your child and their class on the back of each individual ticket and 

return to the school office in the envelope provided.  

 

If you require more tickets, please ask at the school office.  Cash only please.  

 

Please return the labelled tickets and money in the supplied envelopes to staff on each gate.  

 

Each child will receive £3 of tickets to sell.  

 

Closing date: All tickets and money to be returned by Tuesday 15th December 2020.  

 

We will draw the raffle on Thursday 17th December.  

 

Again many thanks for your help as always and don’t forget to keep any donations of prizes coming in. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Toni Mason 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

                                                                                                     


